
 

                                     

 

 

   
GROWTH Certificate Winners   House Point Winners 

Lucas, Lexi-Mae, Ewan, Charlie, Keira, 

Luke, Iris, Toby, Mia, Theo, Alisa, Sienna, 

Ruby and Nate 

Evangeline, Zachary, Wren, Sian, Lois, Ella, 

Noah and Finn  

Key Stage 1 Nativity 

All our Key Stage 1 chil-
dren were amazing this 
week in their Christmas 
performance of ‘Born 
In a Barn.’ It’s always 
hard to believe that 
some children on stage 
are only 4 years old. 
Well done you were all 
fantastic and we loved 
it. We look forward to 
watching our KS2 Carol 
Concert next Tuesday 
evening at 6:15pm.  
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December 

17th—Vision Screening—

Reception 

17th—KS2 Christmas Concert 

6.15 

18th—School Christmas Dinner 

18th—Class Parties 

19th—School Panto Trip 

20th—School Closes 

January  

6th—School Closed—Training 

Day 

7th—School Reopns 

23rd—Family Learning Yr 5 only 

1.15-3.15 

 February 

14th—School Closes 

24th—School Reopens 

March 

4th—Family Learning—1.15-3.15 

5th—World Book day 

12th—Yr 5 Class Trip 

18th—Family Learning  1.15-3.15 

19th—Reception & Yr 6—Height 

and Weight  

19th—Yr 3 Class Trip  

20th—Small Football Tourna-

ment at Ryburn—3.45-5.00 

30th —Parents Evening—3.30-

6.00 

31st—Parents Evening—3.30-

6.00 

April 

3rd—School Closes 

20th—School Closed—Training 

Day 

After School Clubs 

Please note there 

are no After School 

Clubs next week.   

Our PTFA are holding a Stocking 

Raffle everyday next week,  Tick-

ets are on sale each morning be-

fore school for £1.00 per day.  

There is a prize to be won every 

day with a big prize at the end of the 

week.  Good Luck!   

   
                 Lunchtime Certificate Winners 

                  Weekly Attendance Figures 

                  School— 97.8%                            

Well done to Acorns with NO lates. 

 

 

Lexi-Mae, Zachary, Elsie, Keira, Cole, Alisa, Alyssa         

and Finn  

Reminders  
 

Don’t forget to return your KS2 requests for the Nativity. 
We have the school Christmas Fayre on the 13th and Christmas din-
ner is on 18th December. Your child is invited to wear a Christmas 
jumper that day. The children will have their Class parties in the 

afternoon and they may have a visit from the big man himself !!!! 

Class Attendance % No of lates 

Acorns 97.0 0 

Oaks 100 1 

Willows 97.4 1 

Junipers 96.8 1 

Elms 96.0 2 

Rowans 100 1 

Maples 98.5 1 


